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Christopher Painter, Coordinator for Cyber Issues at the U.S. Department of
State, will travel to Tel Aviv from June 25-29 for Cyber Week 2017, which is
Israel’s premier cybersecurity conference. As part of the conference, Mr.
Painter will join other senior leaders to discuss questions around the
intersection between sovereignty and cybersecurity. Mr. Painter will also
engage in bilateral meetings with senior Israeli government officials.

For updates, follow Coordinator Painter at @State Cyber on Twitter. Please
send interview requests to SCCI Press@state.gov.
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